
 

ALERT: FAKE NEWS 

It has come to our attention that our founder, Mr. Teoh Kok Lin’s name and brand identities 

of our companies, Singular Asset Management Sdn Bhd and Singular Asset Management 

(Singapore) Ltd (collectively, “Singular Asset Management”) are being used illegally to 

solicit investments and promote investment ideas.  

We would like to advise members of the public to be wary of fraudulent websites and 

individuals purporting to be our representatives and offering fake investment opportunities.  

We do not appoint any third-party (individuals or entities) to sell publications nor organise 

events/calls on behalf of Singular Asset Management or Mr. Teoh Kok Lin.  

If you have received calls or text messages such as via WhatsApp, Facebook or other social 

media offering our products / services, please DO NOT continue the conversation. Our 

products / services are not offered in this way. Any third party making such offers has no 

links with Singular Asset Management nor Mr. Teoh Kok Lin.  

DO NOT share your personal information such as identification number, banking details, 

and/or passwords with the unknown caller or sender. Singular Asset Management and its 

affiliates (including directors and employees) will not be responsible for losses that 

members of the public may suffer as a result of approaches from fraudulent individuals or 

entities.  

We reserve the right to take legal actions against any parties that infringe our intellectual 

property rights and/or unlawfully use our identity or identities of our affiliates.  

Anyone who have fallen victim to any scams or fraud are urged to immediately seek 

assistance from law enforcement agencies.   

Example of scams illustrated below: 


